
ERP Awareness program 

IQAC, MBITS has organized an Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) Awareness 

Program (E-live) for all faculty members on 10th December 2021 (Friday) at 2 pm 

in the Computer Centre. 

Mr. Jimson Varghese, Asst. Professor EEE Department was the resource person. 

 
A total of 20 participants including HoD’s, Academic Deans & newly joined faculty 

members attended the program. 

Asst. Prof. Soumya Markose welcomed the gathering and the session was 

inaugurated by principal Dr. P Sojan Lal. 

Prof. Leena Thomas, HOD (EEE) felicitated the gathering followed by the ERP 

briefing session. 

The possibilities of student data handling and HR management using ERP software 

was introduced to the faculties. 

Lecture hours management and exam scheduling using classroom module of ERP 

was also explained in a detailed manner. 

The program concluded by 4 PM and vote of thanks was proposed by Dr. Solly 

George, IQAC Coordinator, MBITS. 

 

 


